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Gateways band prepare for the Cabaret evening  

 

 

 

One of our newest ensembles (Gateways band) have been rehearsing regularly on Tuesdays 

under the expert guidance of Mr Champken. The band is really starting to gel together to 

create a balanced tight sound and each week I find myself desperate to join in!  

They will be accompanying the choirs and presenting a couple of songs of their own at the 

Cabaret evening later in the term (24th March).  

 

 

 

 

Mr Ian Lenihan   

 


